
From: Adam Panov
To: Toronto East York Community Council
Subject: Letter of Municipal Significance Request
Date: May 22, 2018 4:26:16 PM

To The Toronto and East York Community Council,
 
We are writing to request a letter of municipal significance. We would like to
 inform you that that our outdoor food festival - Burger Mania - will be taking
 place at Ontario Place’s West Island on July 6-8, 2018, between the hours of
 12 pm to 11 pm on the 6th, 11 am - 11 pm on the 7th and 11 am to 8 pm on the
 8th. Tickets for the event will cost $10 and we are expecting at least 10000
 patrons per day. Alcoholic beverages will be sold and consumed throughout
 the entirety of the event, within the confines of our event space (which will be
 fenced off) during the aforementioned hours on each day, and will not be
 served outside of those event hours. Smart serve staff will be the only people
 selling alcohol on the premises, and will be diligently checking patron’s
 identifications to ensure they are of age. Each patron will be limited to
 purchase two drinks per single sale. The load in time for the event will be
 taking place from 6 am to 8 pm on July 5th and load out time will be from 8
 pm to 12 am on July 8th. 
 
The individual responsible on the SOP will be myself, Adam Panov, and I will
 be on the premises throughout the whole event. 

Best,
 
Adam Panov
BurgerMania
647-207-2070
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